THE BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS

SASKATOON, SASKATCHEWAN



August 24, 2021

Your Worship and Members of City Council

RE: Taser 7 Capital Budget Approval

The Saskatoon Board of Police Commissioners, at its public meeting held on August 19, 2021, considered a <u>report</u> of the Police Chief dated August 10, 2021, regarding the above.

The Board resolved to recommend to City Council:

That the following 2021 Post-Budget Adjustment be approved in order to save \$50,500 on CEW purchases:

- That a Taser 7 Capital Project be established totaling \$1,014,500 to be funded over the next five years' capital budget;
- That the funding source for the 2021 contribution be the unused \$128,500 CEW operating maintenance budget; and
- That the \$128,500 CEW operating maintenance budget be reallocated as a transfer to capital replacement reserve.

Please consider this matter at your Regular Business meeting of August 30, 2021.

Yours truly,

Janice Hudson, Secretary

Saskatoon Board of Police Commissioners

cc: J. Custead, Chair, SBPC

T. Cooper, Chief of Police